
 

 
Mourning Parents Act, Inc. 

P.O. Box 389 

Broad Brook, CT 06016-9998 

  

 
17 April 2019 

 
Re: 11th Annual Tee Off For Teen Driving Safety Golf Tournament 

 

Dear !MPACT Friend: 

  

!MPACT’s 11th annual Tee Off For Teen Driving Safety golf tournament will be held on Friday, July 12, 
2019 at Blackledge Country Club in Hebron, Connecticut with a deadline for publications of July 5th. We 
hope you will participate by choosing one or more of the following options: 
 

 make a donation, 

 contribute products and/or services for the silent auction and raffle, 

 purchase a sponsorship package, and/or  

 participate as a golfer in the golf tournament. 
 

Your contribution will help us to: 

  

 continue to develop !MPACT’s Drive 4 Tomorrow program to assure effective, evidence-based results; 

 expand our outreach to teens and parents throughout Connecticut and surrounding states; 

 continue to offer !MPACT’s Drive 4 Tomorrow program and other services to high schools at no charge; 

 purchase needed equipment for presentations; 

 expand our billboard awareness program; and 

 promote state and federal safety legislation.  

Mourning Parents Act, Inc. is a non-profit 501(c)(3) organization (EIN # 20-0645138). Your monetary donation 

and/or any donation of goods or services is fully deductible to the extent permitted by law.  

  

For more information, please visit our website at: www.MourningParentsAct.org. 

  

Again, on behalf of our !MPACT team, thank you so much for your support! 

  

Sincerely, 
  

 

Donna Jenner, President, Mourning Parents Act, Inc. 

Donna.Jenner@MourningParentsAct.org 
860-232-2168 
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